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This Week in Room 202: 

 
6th Grade Math students continued to 

learn how to solve one-step equations 

using inverse operations. Last week the 

students used addition, subtraction, 

multiplication, and division, whereas this 

week they had to apply their knowledge of 

reciprocals. The students had the 

opportunity to participate in a partner 

activity of Connect Four where they took 

turns solving equations to try to win a 

game of Connect Four. The students 

ended the week with a quiz to check for 

understanding, and they all did a great 

job! I am so proud of your hard work 6th 

grade, let’s continue working this hard 

next year! 

8th Grade Math students continued 

working on their scatter plots projected 

and presented them to the class. The 

students did a good job explaining their 

work as well as describing what all of the 

data represented. Their graphs were 

clear and accurate, and collectively as a 

class, they did a wonderful job! Great job 

8th grade, keep working hard throughout 

the New Year! 
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I wish you all a very Happy Holiday 

and a delightful New Year! As I 

take this time to reflect on this 

past year, I once again feel 

incredibly grateful to be a part of 

this wonderful Avon community. I 

thank each and every one of you 

for making me feel at home!  
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